
 

 

MWRA Employees’ Retirement System 
Consulting Services Search 

 
 
The MWRA Employees’ Retirement Board is seeking proposals in accordance with C. 32, s. 
23B for general investment consulting services for the $667 million dollar MWRA Employees’ 
Retirement System.  The System is managed in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 32 of 
the Massachusetts General Laws, and the Investment Regulations promulgated by the Public 
Employee Retirement Administration Commission (PERAC) under 840 CMR. Candidates must 
have experience providing investment consulting services to public pension plans, with 
experience in the MA public fund environment preferred.  
 
For a copy of the Request for Proposals, or for any questions relating to the search, please 
contact via email:                     
 
                       Carolyn Russo, Executive Director 

MWRA Employees’ Retirement System 
2 Griffin Way 
Chelsea, MA 02150 
E-Mail: carolyn.russo@mwra.com  

 
Proposal submission deadline is 2:00 p.m. EST on December 1, 2023. Any proposals not 
received by the deadline will not be considered.  
 
By submitting a formal response to this Request for Proposals, the respondent acknowledges that 
the Investor, MWRA Employees’ Retirement System, is bound by both Massachusetts Open 
Meeting Law as governed by G.L. C. 30A ss. 18-25, and the MA Public Records Law as 
governed by G. L. C. 66 and 950 CMR 32.00. Any document submitted by the respondent to the 
Investor or discussed in open session at a public meeting will be presumed to be a public record 
unless it otherwise qualifies as an exemption as specified under the statute. 
 


